
Happy April – and Volunteer Appreciation Month!  

Just a few things to share:  

*Please take a minute to check the white board in your volunteer space for phone 
numbers that are helpful. Security oversees shuttles so you can call them directly if any 
issues. Every volunteer should also have the number of who to call if canceling last 
minute, please ask in your area if you do not have this. (This will be a question to be 
completed on the Annual In Service coming to you this Summer!) 
 
*If you are anticipating changing your volunteer schedule in the next weeks, PLEASE let 
me know. Now is the time of year when I receive MANY, MANY more requests for 
Summer and new volunteers than we have spots for so if you are planning a change, we 
appreciate the notice! This also ensures coverage to continue to support our teams and 
patients! 
  
* Ronald McDonald Family Room has a few weekly and every-other week shifts open. If 

you are interested in learning more and adding a shift if this area, let me know and I will 

put you in touch with the coordinator of the room.  

*Parking lot renovations are expected through June.  

*Happy Volunteer Appreciation Month! We are grateful all year round for you but will 

celebrate you even more the week of April 20th!  

Thank you for all you do.    

__________________________________________________________________ 

Happy April Birthday! 

 

Shreya Srivastava 4/1 

Cate Steele 4/1 

Sirisha Sambangi 4/4 

Suzanne Giro 4/6 

Clayton Hill 4/9 

Isabella Sounthone 4/17 

Megan Cissell 4/20 

Alexandra Terry 4/21 

Riley Forinash 4/27 

Ann Perryman 4/29 

Michelle Kao 4/30 

______________________________________________________________________________ 


